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Principal’s Message 

I hope that you and your 
families are all well. 
 
As you may be aware, we 
opened the Academy to more 
pupils at the beginning of this week – it was 
truly wonderful to see many of our Year 6 
pupils back at school. In addition to this, we 
now have many more pupils using the key 
worker childcare provision. 
You’ll know of the Government 
announcement this week that it is now not 
expected for all pupils to be back before the 
summer holidays - we will keep you updated 
about any changes or plans via Twitter, this 
newsletter and the website. Groupcall will 
also be used to send reminders and 
information. 
Please be assured that we will continue to 
work towards all guidance so that when your 
child does return to school, all safety 
measures will be in place.  
Please do check that we have the correct 
contact details for you to ensure we can keep 
you updated 
Take care. 
Liz Latham 
As a school we are following Government guidelines 
to stay safe.https://www.gov.uk/guidance/coronavirus-
covid-19-information-for-the-public 

Very well done to the following pupils who need a 
‘shout out’ for their superb work on Purple Mash 
– do keep logging on as teachers are working hard 
to set and mark work and give feedback to pupils. 
 
F2: For amazing Monster or Gruffalo paintings on 
Purple Mash…….. Kaiden, Mohammadjafar, 
Olivier and Casey. 
 
Year 1 
Super star efforts from Marcel, Jorane, Joshua, 

Bartosz, Lilly M, Alicja, Macie, Rhea, Tyger-Drew, Sofia-

Elena, Maddison- well done! 

Year 2 
Fantastic place value work.... Abdulkarim, Addi, Ismael 
Fantastic postcard writing with great spelling and 
punctuation...Jagoda and Imogen. 
 

Year 3 
Awesome work from Amelija, Adam, Ashley, 
Aamaani, Jaikan, Romeo, Juneid and Lucas. For 
working hard, responding to marking and giving 
everything a go even when it’s a bit tricky – 
Bartosz, Alana and Angel. 
 
Year 5 
Great work from Jessica, Skye, Emile, Kian, Leila, Charlie S, 
Nancy. Emile produced a super description of a creepy 
wood, including 2 pieces of personification! 

Zak has gone above and beyond - doing extra and 
emailing work he has done on paper too. His effort is 
commendable and he is still learning! Dorothy –
working hard and asks for extras! She has also blogged 
to the class and this week she was selected by her 
swimming club to move up to the Regionals - she is 
really proud and so are we! Zainab is doing everything 
to a high standard and has blogged to the class about 
her family celebrations for Ramadam too - a great way 
for us to learn and celebrate with her. Patryk has done 
lots every day - including things he isn't so keen on! His 
little comments really make his teacher smile! Well 
done to all. 

 
Did you see your message from some of the staff at 
Queensmead? If you haven’t seen it yet, it’s definitely 
worth a look: 
www.queensmeadacademy.org/messageforyou  
 
If you know of a family who do not receive newsletters it 
may be because we don’t have their correct email address 
– please encourage them to get in touch to update us with 
this vital information. Many thanks. 

We want our school to be a place where we 

are safe: to learn, have fun and work hard. 

A place where we are kind and mindful of 

everyone and have positive attitudes for our 

bright futures. 
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